THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1863
To: ibnul_Khattab82@yahoo.com     
Dated: 2001
 
Dear Br Tariq Mehanna,
Assalamu Alaikum,
Could you please forward the pictures of the Prophet’s FOOTPRINT, KOHL CONTAINER FOR Medication and remnant of BEARD to: Alan Gibb, E-gle net, e-mail e.gle@btinternet.com
Also, please forward these pictures to me again because the ones you sent before got deleted by me accidentally.
I would like to tell you that your e-mail are always useful and informative. May Allah most High bestow on you the best reward. Ameen. 
Please see my site, url:http://www.dr-umar-azam.com/ again; there’s new information on it.
Your Br in Islam,
Dr Umar Azam     
 


